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Submission: I live about 100 metres from the proposed sewerage site and was amazed that there was no consultations with the 
community. The developer has located the proposed plant a great distance from the building blocks he is selling. If the 
developer had faith in the sewerage treatment technology one would think he would have located the plant in the subdivision. 
The fact that this has not happened means the plant should not be inflicted upon residents living near where the plant is 
proposed to be built . I built my home 24 years ago and I cannot believe I will now have to contend with the results of any 
break down of the plant. The new plant is located on a 31/2 acres site near the centre of Cooranbong. 
 
Thank you for this opportunity to raise our objections. 
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